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THE VIDEO: Click the video 
image to learn more 
about Leah’s trip, the 
‘Coaching for Life’ 
programme and the 
children it is helping in 
Jakarta.  

 

LEAH WILLIAMSON LETTER TO JAKARTA 
THE STORY: In 2019 Leah visited Jakarta, Indonesia, to help Save the 
Children and The Arsenal Foundation launch the ‘Coaching for Life’ 
programme. The new football coaching programme helps and 
protects children affected by violence, conflict and poverty in both 
Jordan and Indonesia. 

YOUR CHALLENGE: Write a letter to the children on the ‘Coaching for Life’ 
programme in Jakarta. Tell them about your life in lockdown and how 
you are coping. Ask them questions about the situation in Jakarta. 
We are all going through a difficult time at the moment so make your 
letter as supportive as possible.  

We will make sure the children receive your letters. 

Use scrap paper or the Writing Template and share a photo of your 
letter on Twitter using #AFCHomeLearning.  
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TO WHOM? – You could start your letter: ‘To all the Coaching for 
Life children in Jakarta.’ 

BE SUPPORTIVE – Encourage the children to be brave, keep going 

and remember we will get through this tough time together.  

ADD QUESTIONS – Ask about their daily life, what has changed 

recently or about the ‘Coaching for Life’ programme. 

https://www.arsenal.com/news/leah-williamson-my-own-words-0
https://www.arsenal.com/news/leah-williamson-my-own-words-0

